
 

                      Equipment Theft Alert 
Florida John Deere  4/13/2018 
Overnight Thursday April 12th to Friday April 13th, 2018 on a job site near I-4 and state route 528, 
Orlando, Florida, thieves moved equipment blocking a trailer, loaded the below described Deere 
Mini Excavator onto the trailer, then stole both. 

Please forward this alert to anyone that may have witnessed activity at the location, and to 
investigators working on similar thefts.  

Orange County Sheriff Case: 18033522  

Machine Details: 
Make/Model: 2008 John Deere 27-D 
Type: Mini-Excavator 
Product Identification Number: FF027DX250187 
 
Details on the trailer were not available at the time of this alert.  
 
Pictured is an example of a John Deere 27-D similar to the stolen machine. Machine PIN plate is 
on the boom mount, to the operator's right side of the boom. 
 

 
 
Law Enforcement - For access to NER's equipment ownership registration and theft records, and for machine 
identification assistance, call NICB: 800-447-6282. For online access, see www.ner.net/law-enforcement.html 

Industry – Report suspicious activity involving equipment – Dial 911 

Register to receive NER’s email alerts at: www.ner.net/theft-alerts.html  

http://www.ner.net/law-enforcement.html
http://www.ner.net/theft-alerts.html

